
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2024 
  
The Honorable Kelly Armstrong 
1515 Burnt Boat Drive 
Suite C, Box 112 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
 
Dear Congressman Armstrong: 
 
On behalf of NRA members in North Dakota, I am pleased to announce your NRA-PVF “A+” rating and 
endorsement for the 2024 North Dakota Primary Election for Governor. This endorsement is a reflection 
of your steadfast support and demonstrated leadership on Second Amendment issues during your tenure 
in the Legislature and Congress. 
 
As Chair of the North Dakota Senate Judiciary Committee and as a member of the House Judiciary 
Committee in Congress, you have been an ardent supporter of the Second Amendment and hunting rights. 
You helped pass constitutional carry in North Dakota and you worked to pass legislation in support of 
preemption and removal of gun free zones. 
 
In Congress, you advocated for suppressors, nationwide reciprocity for concealed carry, allowing citizens 
to use a post office or rural route address for the purpose of purchasing a firearm, and defunding the ATF 
until the repeal of the retroactive application of the pistol brace rule. You have fought against red flag 
laws, national registry of firearms, assault weapons bans, and restrictions on the temporary transfer of 
firearms. 
 
Our members will interpret your “A+” rating and endorsement as being a solid pro-gun/pro-hunting 
candidate who is a staunch defender of the Right to Keep and Bear Arms. Please feel free to communicate 
your rating and endorsement to the voters of North Dakota. 
 
Congratulations again on your “A+” rating and endorsement. I wish you the best of luck in your 
campaign and look forward to our continued relationship to advance the interests of North Dakota’s law-
abiding gun owners and sportsmen. 
 
Sincerely,          
 

 
 

Randy Kozuch 
Chairman 


	Sincerely,

